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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 10th December 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The children in Year 5 have been working very hard this term and have displayed fantastic 

behaviour throughout; as a result of which, we have accrued even more class credits! 

 

To celebrate, we are going watch the movie, ‘Mr Stink’, and have popcorn as a treat. 

This will take place on Thursday, 18th December 2014 in the afternoon. 

 

If for any reason you do not wish your child to eat popcorn, please notify the school office by next 

Thursday. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs R Marlow   Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher    Head Teacher 

 


